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Diversion for services 683, X81 & X122 –
19-23 June

Due to roadworks on West Road in Hexham near the A69, services 683, X81
and X122 will be diverted from Monday 19 until Friday 23 June between the
hours of 7.30am and 5pm.

Buses will be unable to serve stops between Eilansgate and the A69 on West
Road during these times.
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